Seymour Public Schools

COPY REGEN TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE



Christine Syriac

Superintendent of Schools csyriac@seymourschools.org

Nancy Snopkowski

Associate Superintendent nsnopkowski@seymourschools.org

Richard Belden

Assistant Superintendent, Finance and Operations rbelden@seymourschools.org

Date:	August 15, 2012
Memo to:	Town Hall
Memo from:	Lee-Ann Dauerty
Subject:	8/20 BOE Meeting

Please note that the regular Board of Education meeting scheduled for August 20, 2012 has been cancelled.

Thank you.